
 

 

  

Bologna Hub Peer Support II 
 

Are you interested in connecting your Higher Education Institution (HEI) closer to the 
European Higher Education Area (EHEA)? Be part of the project “Bologna Hub Peer 
Support II”! We offer you the opportunity to meet 1 -2 Bologna experts who have an 
extensive expertise in the following thematic fields:  
 
The Bologna key commitments  

• three-cycle system compatible with the QF-EHEA and first and second cycle 
degrees scaled by ECTS  

• recognition of qualifications in compliance with the Lisbon Recognition 
Convention 

• quality assurance in compliance with the Standards and Guidelines for Quality 
Assurance in the European Higher Education Area  

 
Further issues will be addressed such as:  

• formulation of learning outcomes 

• curriculum development/modularisation  

• innovative approaches to learning and teaching (e.g. digitalisation)  

• mobility and internationalisation  
 
You will be able to jointly analyse challenges, discuss potentialities and develop 
strategies for your institution. Two peer counselling visits are envisaged for each 
institution during the project  –  a first one in 2023 and a follow-up visit in 2024. Between 
both occasions you will have the opportunity to implement the practical reforms you 
elaborated together with the experts during the first visit.  In the course of the second 
meeting, you will jointly reflect specific challenges presented within the scope of the 
implementation period. 
 
To apply for peer counselling visits, please fill  in this survey  by 03 February 2023 at the 
latest.  
 
If you have any questions in the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact us by 
sending an e-mail to bologna@daad.de   
 
We are looking forward to receiving your application! 

https://www.daad.de/surveys/594313?lang=en
mailto:bologna@daad.de

